EE63. Renaming of ‘Mariner Support Service’ and ‘Oxgang School and
Support Service’ to Inclusion and Wellbeing Service 3-18: Report on
Feedback from the Informal Naming Consultation

The Education Executive considered a report by the Director of Children’s
Services providing feedback on the consultation with children, young
people, parents and staff, together with the outcome of the preferred name
for the new school.

The Education Executive had agreed to progress with the informal
consultation regarding the proposal on 4 September 2018 (ref EE26).

Following the consultation carried out between 1 October 2018 and 21
December 2018, the responses received indicated that the preference was
to combine both Oxgang School and Support Service and Mariner Support
Service into a single service with the name of “Inclusion and Wellbeing
Service 3-18".

Decision

The Education Executive:-

(1) noted the progress report on the rename, and

(2) agreed that the combined service be called “Inclusion and

Wellbeing Service 3-18” in accordance with the preference
expressed by parents, pupils and staff.



